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Hello and welcome to our weekly newsletter. 

Reflections on this week: 

Another super week here at Carlton Primary with so much to be pleased with and proud of.  Our 

week started on Sunday with a beautifully pitched Remembrance Day service in the village and 

ended with a super Children in Need fundraising day, with lots of other great teaching and learning 

in between; overall it has been an extremely positive week. 

Children in Need:  As of writing we have raised a pleasing 

£183.30 for Children in Need today via our non-uniform day 

– thank you for your support with this. Pudsey and Blush 

say thank you! If that total increases I will update you next 

week!  

 

We had an odd sock day this week as part of anti-bullying week! Some people got to do it twice 

Monday and Friday! Sorry for any confusion caused about the mis-communication of this. 

 

In assembly and in class this week we have talked about ‘bullying’ and how we should ‘reach out’ if 

we see or hear it. We talked about S.T.O.P. – Several Times On Purpose as a handy explanation of 

what bullying is – there is a difference from falling out, having cross words, accidents and bullying. 

As always, we talked about our school rule of ‘Be Kind’.  The children of our school know that we 

should be kind in all parts of life – at home and in school.  

 

 

‘In a world where you can be anything, 

choose to be kind!’ 

 

‘If you can’t think of anything kind to 

say, you are not thinking hard enough! 
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Remembrance Sunday: 

The local community 

held the traditional 

Remembrance Service. 

It was lovely to see 

children (past and 

present) from Carlton in 

attendance.  

 

 

 

 

Good to be Gold Celebration. This morning we held our first ‘Good to be Gold’ of the school year – 

this is part of our behaviour policy and a reward session when, as a school, we reach our 50 gold  

points for good behaviour.  The children got to work with  peers from other classes and choose 2 

activities from a wide and varied list.  

On Wednesday afternoon our Year 4 children (from Pumas and Lions classes) headed to have a 

Design and Technology (DT) session at Brayton Academy. Later in the Year our Year 5 will have the 

opportunity to attend a PE session and a Drama session.  We thank Brayton academy for their 

collaboration and invite.  

 

Next week: 

World Cup 2022! Out of nowhere, it seems that the World Cup 2022 has crept up on us all and 

suddenly begins on Sunday and continues daily into next week. Like many other local schools, I 

have made the decision that we won’t be watching the England match on Monday 21st November 

within the school day. Out of the 3 group games, this is the only game that falls within the school 

day.  However, a decision, based primarily on the importance of curriculum time, as well as other 



factors like internet speed for live streaming, I have reached the conclusion that on this occasion 

we will be no watching of the game in school. If it was knock out match later in the tournament I 

might have made a different decision. Highlights will be available or a record and watch back as live 

is a viable option.  Thanks for your understanding with this matter.  

 

Have a great weekend everyone.  Thanks as ever for your interest and support of our school.  

 

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 
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Diary Dates  Term1  Sept 2022-  
 
December 
Thursday 1st December  Friends Christmas movie night 3.15pm-5.15pm  
Tuesday 6th December  Friends Christmas Fayre  3.15pm-5pm 
Tuesday 13th   Whole School Panto Trip to Doncaster Cast 
Wednesday 14th     Christmas Performance 2pm (to school) and 5.30pm   

(parents/families)  
Thursday 15th   Am KS1 Christmas Party (party clothes required) 

Pm KS2 Christmas Party pm (party clothes required) 
Friday 16th    Carol Service 10.30 am St Mary’s Church    

Christmas jumper day & Christmas lunch 
Break up for Christmas 

Christmas Holidays 
 
January 2023 
Tuesday 3th    Staff training and development day 
Wednesday 4th                  Children return to school 


